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ON SITE DRESS CODE 

 
As discussed at the Admissions meetings, there is an expectation that parents 

joining the school will follow the ethos of the school with regard to Shomri 

Shabbos, Kashrus and Tznius. 

 

The children will be learning aspects of Halacha throughout the year, and it is 

very confusing if they are taught something in school which is then not adhered 

to at home. 

 

All adults coming on site are reminded that to comply with the Orthodox Jewish 

Ethos there is a dress code when coming onto the school premises.  Women 

should wear dresses/skirts to at least knee level, with elbow length sleeves and 

appropriate necklines. Men should ensure that their head is covered when on 

school premises and should not wear vest-type tops.    

  

BJPS parents encompass a wide variety of families within the community and 

parents are asked to be respectful of one another. We ask that there is 

compliance with the aspect of the respectful way of dressing when entering the 

school grounds for any type of event. 

 

We want all families to integrate but this is dependent upon mutual respect.  

 

All visitors/ contractors will be informed of the School’s dress code in advance. In 

school there are spare items of clothing that can be handed out to avoid 

difficulties. 

 

 


